
IT’S BOX TOPS TIME!!! 

 
Thanks to you, NGES and NSS earned a total of $1,065 from Box Tops during the 

2019-2020 school year!  Let’s make 2020-2021 the biggest year ever!  
 

PLEASE SEND IN YOUR CLIPPED BOX TOPS BY 
FEBRUARY 22!!! 

The Box Tops program has largely moved to a mobile app, but we are still 
accepting clipped Box Tops… 

 Please cut along the dotted line on all the non-expired Box Tops you can 
find at your home, your workplace, or anywhere else you see them.  For a list 
of eligible products, visit www.Boxtops4education.com 

 Hybrid students:  Send Box Tops into school with your child by February 22.   
 Remote students:  Both NGES and NSS families can drop off their Box Tops to 

our bin outside the main entrance of NSS by February 22. 

Please also be sure to download the Box Tops Mobile App and scan your 
grocery receipts to raise money for our school!  It’s that easy! 

 

If you have any questions or want to volunteer a little time to the Box Tops 
fundraiser, please contact Holly Burch at holly.burch@gmail.com  

or Melissa Chandler at mchandler1103@gmail.com.   
 

THANK YOU!!! 

 


